
Federal Bureau ofInvestigation 
Security Division 
Special Agent Clearance Unit 

September 16, 2009 

Attn: Acting Unit Chief Montchell Brice 
935 Pennsylvania Ave. NW 
'Washington, D.C. 20004 

Re: Special Agent Applicant File #67B-HQ- _ 

Subject: Request for Information 

Dear Acting Unit Chief Brice, 

Applicant respectfully acknowledges receipt of the Acting Unit Chiefs letter 
dated 7/1 /09 discontinuing applicant's application. 

In the absence of a complete applicant file, and with his pending FOIP A requests 
filed 7/23 /09 and 8/20109 unresponded to, applicant has nevertheless developed 
information through use of techniques inspired by the Phase II written exercise, as 
applied to partial information and the Manual ofInvestigative Operations and Guidelines. 

Based on information applicant has developed, applicant theorizes that the Acting 
Unit Chiefs letter of 7/1/09 indicates an adverse suitability adjudication based on a 
believed inconsistent statement of the applicant, and no other basis. 

In the alternative, applicant theorizes that the basis for the adverse action was 
believed criminal conduct, and no other basis. 

At this time, applicant respectfully requests to be notified whether either theory is 
correct, and to be advised of any deadlines and methods required to appeal the 
determination. If incorrect, applicant seeks notice of which suitability factors formed the 
basis for the decision that was made and how the determination may be appealed. 
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John Doe
Sticky Note
I'm really embarrassed about writing in the third person throughout my case until my appeal in 2010.  Oh well.



Sincerely, 

cc: licant Coordinator 
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